

La Salle

Monthly Newsletter | External Wall Systems January 2021

We hope this newsletter finds you and yours safe and well in the first part of the New Year! Firstly, please accept my apologies in the tardiness of this newsletter. We will be back on track in February!

Monthly Update: January 2021

Unfortunately, we have not yet received confirmation from the Ministry on the status of La Salle's application to the BSF. Homes England are pushing from their side and as are LIV and the Freeholder. The Ministry has acknowledged that the building is still under their review programme.

At this point, we cannot give an accurate timeframe as to how long this review will take nor do we have an answer as to what is causing the substantial delay in completing this review, however, we believe that on completion, the block will be eligible. As such, the team have already put a plan in place to fast track the block, including completing drafts of most of the documents required to complete Stage 1 and Stage 2 of the funding process, once its eligibility is confirmed.

We will keep those with properties in West Block informed of any progress, as soon as we have news.

When will you update me next?

You'll hear from us again in our February Newsletter which we will send in the week commencing 22 February 2021.

As always, if we have anything to share before then, we will do so via bulletin.

In the meantime, if you have any queries or concerns, please reach out to

LeedsDock@liv-group.co.uk.

General

Connor Scherer AIRPM Senior Property Manager

View this email in your browser

